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DCGU - COUNTY CARDS

2021 CARDS

The DCGU County Executive as a huge thank you to all
our members for their support during 2020 have
decided its members can have a free County Card for
use during 2021.

This offer is available to all those clubs who participates
in the County Card Scheme. Clubs have by now received
a supply of the 2021 cards for members.

There is a limited number of hard plastic cards (available
from the Pro Shop) so members are encouraged to
download the igCounty App.

Click on the read more button below for more
information.
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